
Strathbungo Society Minutes 
25 January 2025

The Bungo Den


Attendance: Steve, Andrew, Paola, Nick, Imelda, Fiona, Tom, Les, Jane, Paul & Duncan


Apologies: Zen, Rhys & Rhiannon.


—


Titwood Road Consultation: Had a positive meeting with the Westpoint building director who are 
rebuilding. They can build the pedestrian and cycle path into their scope. This path needs to be 
adopted by the council.


Bin Survey: Have sent a reminder to residents to fill out the survey at the end of this week. Brown 
bins not being picked up because they have no sticker on them.


Windows Wanderland: The Campaign has begun. A poster and a flyer have been created. The 
Point is booked for a workshop on the 15th Feb. Duncan to let the police know about the event. 
Paola to forward choir email to Duncan. 


Arnold Clark Plans: Some concerns to overdevelopment. Fiona to write a letter of our concerns 
to the planning dept. But no objections. Will circulate when written. 


Back Lanes Update: The quote for Vennard Gardens upgrade is£10k. The council need to do 
some work to raise the pavement before our work can begin. Society will apply for £10k includes 
contingency. 


Pavement Parking: Comes into law on Wednesday 29th Jan. But our roads are still up for 
consideration. 


Network Rail: No reply from NR about the ‘temp’ depot so ask our MSP to intervene. 


Newsletter: Bossa, Windows Wanderland, Rags to Riches, Arnold Clark developement.


Queen’s Park Neighbourhood Plan update: The consultation is coming to an end. Seems to 
have been a good plan to get the other community councils speaking to each other and 
continuing to do so. There’s a lot of funding available.


AOB:  
Zen has become Chair of the Area Partnership.


Deadline for PAP funding for BitBL is 25 March. 


The society would like a map of council properties in our area.  


